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The Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors (the IRBA) and the University of Cape Town’s (UCT) College of Accounting invite you to join them for a roundtable discussion on assurance on integrated reports. The IRBA and the UCT’s College of Accounting would like to obtain the views of a broader group of stakeholders including auditors, accountants, directors, preparers, academics and investors.

	Date
	Monday, 24 November 2014

	Time
	10.30 am to 1.00 pm

	Venue
	UCT

	Address
	Lecture Theatre 2B
Robert Leslie Social Science Building
Upper Campus
UCT
Directions to UCT
Map of Upper Campus – C3



The International Integrated Reporting Council (the IIRC) recently released two papers to help stakeholders understand the role of assurance on integrated reports and initiate a global discussion on its benefits and challenges. The IIRC have asked for feedback by 1 December 2014.

The two papers, Assurance on <IR>: an introduction to the discussion and Assurance on <IR>: an exploration of issues may be downloaded from the IIRC’s website at www.theiirc.org.

To make a reservation, please RSVP with Anne Masenya on amasenya@irba.co.zaby
20 November 2014. For enquiries please call Anne at 087 940 8865.



	Imran Vanker
Director: Standards
IRBA
	Mark Graham
Head of College of Accounting
UCT



About the IRBA
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.

About UCT’s College of Accounting
The vision of the College of Accounting is to be a centre of excellence in professional accounting education.
Our mission is to prepare students for leadership roles in business, engage in scholarship, contribute meaningfully to transforming the accounting profession and provide excellent continuing business learning opportunities to practitioners.
